
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Project Update 12/18/2020 
Construction crews continue to be on site daily completing pump maintenance and monitoring 
the dewatering operation. This week the contractor worked on completing the construction 
access ramp to pond 3. For the week of the 21st the contractor plans to work on site deliveries 
and set up the staging area. Pond dredging is expected to begin the week of January 4th. 
 

Questions/Concerns? 
Cole Johnson with the City of Northfield is the Resident Project Representative for the Golf 

Course & Parmeadow Ponds 1 & 3 Dredging Project.  Cole can be contacted at (507) 645-3071, 

or by email @ cole.johnson@ci.northfield.mn.us for any questions regarding the construction 

project. 

 

For additional information, please check the Project Website: 

https://www.ci.northfield.mn.us/1369/2020-Golf-Course-Parmeadow-1-3-Pond-Dred 
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